
June 12, 2018 
 

Dear Resident, 
 

Crack sealing is scheduled on your street this year.  Crack sealing involves cleaning cracks in 

the asphalt pavement and filling them with a bituminous crack sealing product.  During this 

process, streets will remain open to traffic except during short periods when the contractor is 

completing work in front of driveways or within intersections.  Please use caution when 

driving during this maintenance operation.  Minimal to no traffic delays are expected with this 

process.  This work is anticipated to begin June 15, 2018 depending on the weather. 

Please do not use your irrigation system to ensure the road surface remains dry and allows 

proper bonding to the pavement. 

If you have any questions, please call (952) 953-2400. 
 

CITY OF APPLE VALLEY 
 

    Public Works Streets Division 
 
 


